Messrs. Bodewes Scheepswerven's Yard No. 309.

It is submitted it be pointed out to the Groningen
Surveyors that on the preliminary plan approved on the 18th
Janvary last the frames in way of the raised quarter deck were
approved 4" x 24" x .36" bulb angle. When the finsl plen was
submitted these frames were proposed on the midship section
100 x 65 x 8 m/m B.A., and the thickness was amended to be 9 m/m.
In the circumstances the action of the Builders in ordering these
frames 8% m/m in thickness is not understood as the Committee's
requirement was indicated as 9 m/m.

The Surveyor might discuss the matter with the Builders
with a view to having these frames fitted of the correct thickmess.
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